
 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 
DATE:   December 22, 2022 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 3 – CIPP IV Stormwater Infrastructure Rehabilitation Project 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 3, 2023, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions that the City has received from potential 
bidders.  
 
Questions Received: 
 

Question #1:  Do we have any video of the existing stormwater pipe? I see on the drawings that 
there are screen shots of the pipe. 

 
Response #1: Most of the pipes were evaluated with a pole camera for which the footage is not 

available. The invert conditions of these pipes and/or debris prevented the use 
of a pipe crawler camera. There are videos for two of the pipe segments at the 
following link: https://ws.onehub.com/folders/urcb8rpm  

 
Question #2: The Drawing notes indicate that some of the pipe needs to be grind or cut or open 

cut replacement to prepare the existing pipe for lining. There is not a pay item 
for this. Can a pay item be added for point repairs so that the existing pipe can 
be repaired before the lining process? 

 
Response #2: No. The unit bid price for the liner should include any preparation work needed 

to install the liner. The existing conditions and suggested preparation work is 
outlined in the plans. 

 
Question #3: If the existing pipe is deflected to a point that it is egged or crushed, and it cannot 

be lined. How would this section of pipe be repaired? 
 
Response #3: The pipe segments in this project are anticipated to be round enough to be lined 

based on field observations. If an issue arises where a segment has been 
damaged or deteriorated to a point where it can’t be lined, City Engineering will 
address the defective section with internal resources, a third party, a contract 
amendment, or remove that particular segment from the work. 

 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3 
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